
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Newsletter No. 7 – Friday 23rd October 
 
Autumn half-term update 
These past 8 weeks have been some of the most challenging I have encountered during my career.  
We could not have coped as well as we have if we were not blessed with a community of people 
who fully understand our Mission at All Hallows.  I would like to thank all of our parents, pupils and 
staff for their support, hard work and dedication during the difficult moments.  And, for managing to 
keep smiling throughout. I am mindful of the impact that the virus has had on many people since as 
far back as March and would like to offer the support of school should anybody feel that we could 
help.  In particular, I would like to pass on the thanks of our families to my colleagues in school who 
have faced the overwhelming task of keeping the school open, while delivering high quality 
provision, be that in school or when pupils have had to spend periods of time at home. 
 
All Hallows PTFA 
The next PTFA meeting will take place on Tuesday November 3rd at 6:30pm.  Please feel free to 
join, as all parents are welcome.  For the zoom meeting details, please email: 
friendsofallhallows@gmail.com  
 
Feast of All Saints 
Week commencing 2nd November there will be various activities taking place in school as part of 
our celebrations. 
 
Year 7 Admissions 2020 
A final reminder to parents of Year 6 who would like their children to come to All Hallows in 
September 2021 to complete to complete the Yellow School Admissions Form and return it to us by 
31st October 2020 (you can email this to car@allhallows.lancs.sch.uk). 
 
Winter Uniform 
Please ensure that upon returning to school after the October half-term break, all pupils are wearing 
our winter uniform.  Please see the school website for full details.  Please be mindful of the rules 
regarding wearing PE kit on the days that pupils have PE on their timetables. 
 
Year 7 Virtual Events 
I would like to thank everybody involved in the delivery of two excellent events earlier this week; 
Year 7 Parents’ Information Evening and the Year 7 Mass of Welcome.  If you were unable to join 
us on the respective evenings you are still able to access the events by following the links on the 
school’s website. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr C Horrocks 
Headteacher 
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“Growing together in the spirit of Christ’s love” 

A N   O U T S T A N D I N G   S C H O O L 
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